

Morris Hills High School



520 West Main Street • Rockaway, NJ 07866-3799 Todd M. Toriello, Ed.D. • Principal • 973-664-2301

December 2023

Dear Morris Hills High School Community,

Although it is hard to believe, we arrive at the point in the current school year when the scheduling process for the 2024 - 2025 academic year is upon us. Of all the things we do in high school, scheduling is perhaps the central most important process we engage in. Why? Because every student's individual schedule represents where that student spends the majority of his or her day - the classrooms, the courses, the levels. As a result, it is crucial to take the process seriously, bringing significant thought to course selection and decision making. Together with our school counselors, every Morris Hills High School student, in concert with parents and guardians, will soon have the opportunity to select course work for next year. We urge you to stretch yourselves, to challenge yourselves, and to avail yourselves to the wide range of curricular opportunities offered here. Academic rigor brings great rewards when serious effort is matched by serious course selection. Don't short change yourselves by taking the road of least resistance. Instead, think big and think beyond the moment. Expose yourselves to a level of challenge that speaks not only to your abilities but also to a calling to reach high and aim high. Each year, students have only one academic schedule. Make it rich and make it comprehensive in nature. A rigorous schedule will enrich your daily journey here and your future journey upon graduation.

WE ARE MORRIS HILLS STRONG!

In the Spirit of Partnership,

Todd M. Toriello, Ed.D.

Principal